
Congratulations Ms. Dina Omosso! 
 
Ms. Dina Omosso of the Department of Economic Law will be travelling to the 
University of Antwerp, Belgium at the end of this week. She is scheduled to 
participate in an International (Postgraduate) Training Programme dubbed 
Sustainable Development and Human Rights Law (SUSTLAW) from 6th 
February 2022 to 29th April 2022. See: 
https://www.vliruos.be/en/projects/project/22?pid=3005  
 
Ms. Omosso obtained a very competitive fully funded scholarship from the 
Flemish Interuniversity Council – University Development Cooperation (VLIR-
UOS), subsidized by the Belgium federal government.  
 
We congratulate Ms. Omosso for this achievement and wish her all the best in 
developing her career. 
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February 4, 2022 
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